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Dear Sir / Madam,
Ref: Manston Airport.

Once again | am writing with great concern regarding the SOS forthcoming decision on the
fate of Manston Airport as a cargo hub.

As a resident living in Ramsgate and under the proposed flight path | have concerns for my
own and the community’s health & wellbeing as a result of the subsequent increase in
pollution & noise levels directly over the town and it’s surrounding villages. | also fear that
this will increase road congestion and pollution & set a precedent for further expansion.

Ramsgate’s future as a tourist destination is held in the balance. It is a town which holds
great cultural heritage and relies upon tourism, hospitality and it’s fine beach and harbour.
This would all be blighted by the proposed 10,000 cargo flights a year flying in at low
altitude over the beach, Royal Harbour and town, to land at Manston (a mere 2 miles
away).

How on earth, at a time when the aviation industry is on its knees and we should be

looking for better environmental options for industry and commerce can this even be
considered once again when the DCO has been overruled to date?

Yours,

Caroline Hamilton





